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1. This  memorandum  responds  to the Hearings  Panel  minute  dated  9 June

(Minute  5)  requesting  confirmation  from  those  parties  who  wish  to

conference  in relation  to  the  definition  of  Regionally  Significant

Infrastructure  (RSI)  and  Policy  P4 (RSI  conferencing).

2. Wellington  International  Airport  Limited  confirms  it does  wish  to be involved

in the RSI Conferencing  and understands  NZTA  has offered  to coordinate

this  process.

3. The  Panel  will recall  that  during  the hearing  proceedings  on Wednesday  7

June  Counsel  agreed  to liaise  with  other  RSI providers  who  made  similar

submissions  seeking  a new  more  enabling  objective  for  the  development  of

RSI. A response  was  to be provided  to the Panel  by 19 June.

4. That  process  has commenced  but  given  the limited  time  available  and the

content  of  the RSI Conferencing  it maybe  more  appropriate  and  efficient  for

this  matter  to be included  in the  RSI Conferencing.

Dated:  13 June  2017
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